
 

Superintendent Announcement Regarding Reopening of Schools 

Update #6 – 8/13/20 

Feedback from the Town Hall on Wednesday, August 12, 2020 

Many thanks for the wonderful feedback from our families regarding our first Town Hall.  We’re happy 

that we were able to answer many of your questions.  As discussed, we are confident that students can 

be successful in any of the instructional models that were presented.  We feel that parents/guardians 

know their children best and we encourage you to choose a plan that works best for your family.  The 

district supports every family’s decision. 

Upcoming Northeastern Clinton CSD Town Hall 

We understand that some of our families may still have questions about the current reopening plan.  We 

are pleased to offer the community another opportunity to ask for further clarification or express 

concerns.  Northeastern Clinton CSD will livestream two more Town Halls on Wednesday, August 19 at 

1 PM and 6 PM.  The Town Halls will last approximately 1 hour. 

 

The District invites our parents/guardians to visit our district webpage at www.nccscougar.org and 

submit questions regarding the NCCS Reopening Plan using the form provided.  Questions may be 

submitted until Monday, August 17 at 5 PM.  As with the recent Town Hall, the District team will read 

and respond to the submitted questions during the livestream.  We encourage all families to participate 

by sending questions and watching the livestream Town Hall. 

 

Testing Plans 

 

Our medical team, consisting of our school nurses and Dr. Cerclevich from Hudson Headwater Health 

Care, have been working diligently on our Testing Plans.  The plans specify school procedures and 

protocol for both testing and contact tracing.  Our goal is to assist our families in understanding 

everyone’s roles and responsibilities, both at school and at home, during the school reopening.  Please 

visit our district website and review the Testing Plan. 

 

 

Thank You!!!    

http://www.nccscougar.org/

